Board of Assessment Review Pound Ridge, NY 10576 Members:

Patricia Mulligan Roxane Wasserman Luther Peacock Peter Marchetti All residents of Pound Ridge

July 15, 2025

We, members of the Board of Assessment Review (BAR) have known and worked with Diane Briganti, our Town Tax Assessor for the past several years (ranging from 2-5 years for individual members) during which time we have annually held tax grievance hearings.

In that time, Ms. Briganti has demonstrated professionalism, competence, fairness, compassion and thoroughness in the performance of her duties as Assessor.

Annually, Diane, like her fellow Assessors, receive numerous grievances. For our most recent meeting in June 2025, Diane reviewed and collected documentation necessary for our Board to consider in excess of 70 grievances. Her attention to detail and thoroughness allowed the BAR access to the information needed to efficiently consider and decide the grievances.

Her work is a time consuming and at times, we believe, a tedious task which she has performed in an honest manner, exhibiting the highest standards of integrity.

In this spirit, the BAR wishes to be on record supporting Diane's continued employment.

Thank you for your consideration

Patricia Mulligan Roxane Wasserman Luther Peacock Peter Marchetti